

NATIONAL FOOTBALL LEAGUE

April 18, 1996

Kai D. Patterson KDP Digital Systems, Inc. 301 Route 17 North, 2nd. floor Rutherford, New Jersey 07070

Dear Kai:

After several months of evaluating our customized version of GAMEPREP, I am pleased to inform you of our complete satisfaction with the system. GAMEPREP has enabled me to organize and retrieve data and video (player discipline and uniform and equipment violations) in a manner far superior to our previous procedures. I look forward to discussing other applications for GAMEPREP within in the NFL League office and with our 30 member clubs.

A check request has been submitted and shortly you will receive payment for our system and services rendered. As we discussed, there will be additional services needed as we expand our system. My assistant, Jennifer Lasker, will act as our liaison as we move forward in expanding our GAMEPREP system.

I will be visiting a number of NFL training camps this summer and, if you choose to join me, I would be pleased to introduce your product.

Looking forward to working with you during the 1996 NFL season.

Sincerely,

GENE WASHINGTON

Director of Football Development